
From: Heather
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Date: 26 September 2020 15:01:15

Dear Sir,
I would be be pleased if you would register my objection to the above application made by Angus
Energy.
The reasons being,
Increase in HGV traffic, flaring, risk to water and  geology, and seismic risk.
If the application is permitted the impact of these will not be fleeting.
Yours Sincerely
Brian Curry
Balcombe Resident


